
Zachary Gray
Administrator
Alta Skilled Nursing and Rehab
555 Hammill Ln.
Reno, NV 89511
P: (775) 828-5600
E-mail: zachary.gray@altanursingandrehab.com

August 10, 2021

Dear Residents, family members and staff:

Yesterday, Alta Skilled Nursing and Rehab had their first resident “breakthrough” case for
COVID-19. Additionally, two staff members had “breakthrough” cases a few days earlier. A
breakthrough case means a fully vaccinated individual tested positive for COVID-19.

We will be testing all consenting residents and all of the staff again in the next few days. In the
meantime, we will be placing a momentary restriction on visitation until we have completed
testing with no new positive cases.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at (775) 828-5600, ext 2608.
We apologize for this inconvenience and we are taking all steps to ensure that there are no
additional cases.

Sincerely,

Zachary Gray, NHA


